
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th March 2022 

 

World Maths Day – Wednesday 23rd March 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

On Wednesday, 23rd March it is World Maths Day. To celebrate this international event, students 
are invited to come to school with clothes with numbers or shapes on. The theme for the day is 
‘What's the point of Maths?’ Lessons will begin with a maths starter activity that links to the subject 
lesson they are in. It is hoped that students will see maths as something they do everywhere, not 
just in maths lessons  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
S Blyth 
Curriculum Lead for maths  
 


